
Russell Richardson 

From: Raul Nicholson-Coe [Raul.Nicholson-Coe@digicelgroup.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 9:47 AM

To: Russell Richardson; Victor Corcoran; Ritch, Anthony

Cc: Vandendries, Frans; David Archbold; Jan Tjernell; Andrew Gorton

Subject: RE: LNP - SMS connectivity
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12/23/2011

  
Russell, 
  
In order to provide a comprehensive response with all the necessary supporting documents Digicel 

would like to request an extension to the timeframe. Digicel would like submit its response on 19th 

December instead of the 13th December 2011. 

  
Looking forward to favorable consideration of this request. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Raul 
  
  
� 

  

From: Russell Richardson [mailto:Russell.Richardson@icta.ky]  

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 3:23 PM 

To: Victor Corcoran; Ritch, Anthony 
Cc: Raul Nicholson-Coe; Vandendries, Frans; David Archbold 

Subject: LNP - SMS connectivity 
Importance: High 
  
Gentlemen 
  
Please see the attached. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Russell 
  
Dr Russell Richardson 
Head of Licensing and Compliance 
Information and Communications Technology Authority (ICTA) 
_ Phone: (345) 746-9610 
_ Cell: (345) 525-2506 
_ Fax: (345) 945-8284 
  
 

 
Notice of Confidentiality: 
 
The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others 
authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and 
may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this email and then delete 
it from your system. 


